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From: Inquiry into End of Life Choices POV eSubmission Form 
<cso@parliament.vic.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 28 July 2015 2:25 PM
To: LSIC
Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into End of Life Choices

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into End of Life Choices 

Ms Gabrielle Leeds 
 

 

 

 

 
 

SUBMISSION CONTENT: 

-- 

I have been a volunteer for many years in aged care facilities and have met with many people at the end of 
their lives. 
 
Some of these people are content to use palliative care while others would welcome the opportunity to end 
their lives through legal, assisted dying. 
 
I wish to see voluntary assisted dying become law in the state of Victoria. 
 
I would want it for myself, if I were facing inevitable death, rather than lingering for weeks, perhaps 
months. 

-- 
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